
From: Ariel Weinberg <arielw@gmail.com> 
To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us,  JCurro@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us,  JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us, mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us 
Cc: townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com,  michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com 

Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 14:07:35 -0400 

Subject: Appleton/Mass Ave intersectgion 
  

  
Dear Select Board and candidates, 

  
I'm an Arlington Heights resident who in normal times often commutes by bike and takes my children to 

school (Arlington Heights Nursery School and Dallin) by bike trailer.  I go through the Appleton/Mass Ave 

intersection regularly and with fear for my life every time. I am horrified but not surprised that someone 
was recently killed there or that studies going back ten years have been done on this stretch of road with 

no results.   
  

I see that there is already a letter related to this intersection on tonight's Select Board meeting minutes; 

please do give this issue serious thought and come up with a plan to reduce more unneeded accidents 
and deaths at this spot for pedestrians and cyclists, the most vulnerable users. 

  
Thank you, 

  
Ariel Weinberg 

205 Spring Ave, Arlington 

 


